Protecting our children is a critical task for human rights.

However, currently there's a problem with the current Working With Children Check system in Australia. The system
is managed by each states separately, which makes it difficult for organisations involving multiple states as they
have to waste duplicate resources dealing with multiple government agencies/web sites and could have potential
issues when volunteers from different states were involved. It's 2018 and quite normal/reasonable for organisations
dealing with children to cross the state border or involve people from different states. The current WWCC system
should be revised and managed at federal level rather than each individual states, this will make the whole system
more efficient, less loopholes/issues and less efforts for all organisations/companies involving children.

Regards
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